October 2021

International Clergy Pension Plan
Interest will not be charged on overdue assessments until January 1, 2023

Due to the continued disruption being caused globally by COVID-19, The Church Pension Fund will not
charge interest on overdue assessments in the International Clergy Pension Plan for an additional 12 months,
until January 1, 2023.

For more information, please contact Client Services at +1 (866) 802-6333, Monday to Friday, 8:30 AM to
8:00 PM ET. Please let us know if you need an interpreter, and we can make one available to assist you with
your call.



